
 

 

 

Queen’s Valley School 

                                                        Parental Circular – Classes VI to IX 

QVS/2019-20/CC-10                                                                              

Dear Parent, 

In keeping with the timeless tradition of honouring and remembering the freedom fighters, Queen’s 

Valley School will celebrate the 73rd  Independence Day. Participation in such an event is a great 

learning experience. The tentative date for the Independence Day celebration is 9th August 2019. If you 

wish your ward to participate in the event then kindly fill the consent slip and submit it back with the 

class teacher latest by Monday 29.07.19. 
 

Kindly ensure that our Queen is regular during the rehearsal days. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-------------  

                                                                            CONSENT SLIP 

 I ___________________________________ father /mother ________________________________ 

studying in class  _________section________allow her to participate in the Independence Day 

Function. 

Sign :___________________                                                                               Date : _______________     
 
     
  


